
Meeting Minutes for January 15th 2017 @ 7:15pm – Mount Pearl Tennis Club 

In attendance: Thomas Hawkins, Meagan Condon, Dustin Cole, Mark Spurrell  

Review on Last minutes. 

• Dustin to install the AED machine in the next month. 

• New windscreens have been delivered to the tennis club. 

• T4’s are ordered and should be at the bank in a week. 

• Nobody submitted a proposal on behalf of the tennis club with regards to the space on 

Smallwood Drive.  

 

Registration is slated for June 3rd and 4th 2017 from 12-5pm.  

We agreed to rent the tennis club if needed for the evening of the 3rd but nothing for June 4th. 

 

Grant application for the Sport Alliance is due the end of this month. Dustin will submit 

application. 

Mark will apply for both the Federal Grant and the Provincial. 

 

Dustin to check the back room, the breaker keeps tripping. 

 

Meagan discussed having an online registration as well as June 3rd-4th dates. Thomas would be 

able to take payment and send out receipts. We will discuss further at next meeting. 

 

Thomas recommended that we have a yearly wifi connection along with the telephone service. 

We can simply connect the television for the summer season. We all agreed. 

 

Dustin will contact former staff to see if they would be interested in the 2017 season. 

 

Thomas will put tennis information & registration on the bulletin board in the kitchen, in case 

any renters are interested. 

 

Thomas also wants to throw out the heavy wooden rental tables we have and to purchase a few 

more plastic tables. We all agreed. 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:55pm 

 


